Vallis School Association (VSA) News
oth March 2022

Friday 11t March: Mars Class Cake Sale

It is the turn of Mars Class for their cake sale this week. If any Mars Class parents/carers can bake or buy cookies, flapjacks,
cupcakes etc for the sale, please bring them in on Friday morning.

If you have time to help pack (8:45am in the Community Room for 20 minutes) or sell (2:45pm outside the school) please let
the class teacher know. Our next cake sale on 18" March will be in aid of Milky Way Class.

World Book Day

Thank you to everyone who came along and supported our book sale on World Book Day last week, we are thrilled to say we
raised over £100! We would also like to say a special thank you to the members of the school Eco Council who helped us run
the sale — they were all brilliant. We still have lots of books and as we have very limited storage we are currently looking for a
charity to donate some of our stock to which will support the Ukraine relief effort.

The winner of the Guess the Name of the Teddy competition was Vicky Baylis who picked the winning name Finn.
Congratulations — Finn is ready and waiting at the office to be picked up and taken to his new home.

Platinum Jubilee souvenirs

The company that we use to produce the fundraising Christmas cards are running a special Platinum Jubilee scheme this year
to mark the UK’s longest reigning monarch. The children will be able to get creative with their own artwork for mugs and tea
towels which will also include the official jubilee logo. The artwork will be sent home this term for you to complete the contact
details (as we do with the Christmas cards) and then a link will be sent by the company with details of how to purchase— as
with Christmas cards this is entirely optional.
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¢ Thanl"{*."you for your continued support ©
~ Find us on Facebook: Vallis First School VSA or email us: vallisvsa@gmail.com
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